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(Progress of Disclosure Matters) 

Notice Regarding Completion of Partial Business Transfer of Subsidiary Company  
 

Japan Post Holdings Co., Ltd. (“the Company”) announced a partial business transfer of a subsidiary 

company in the "Notice Concerning Partial Business Transfer of Subsidiary Company”, dated April 21, 2021. 

The Company hereby announces that the partial business transfer was completed on August 31, 2021 as 

described below. 

 

1. Overview 

Toll Holdings Limited, a subsidiary company of the Company transferred its global express 

business (“the Transfer”) to Australian Parcels Group Pty Ltd, Australian Parcels Pty Ltd, Tasmania 

Maritime Pty Ltd and NZ Logistics Holdings Limited, the affiliates of Allegro Funds Pty Ltd. 

For details on the Transfer, please refer to the "Notice Concerning Partial Business Transfer of 

Subsidiary Company”, dated April 21, 2021, and the "(Progress of Disclosure Matters) Notice 

Concerning Partial Business Transfer of Subsidiary Company” dated June 18, 2021. 

 

2. Date of Transfer Completion 

August 31, 2021 

 

3. Future outlook 

The Company is currently scrutinizing the impact on its consolidated operating results for the fiscal 

year ending March 31, 2022 from the completion of the Transfer, and will promptly disclose any 

matters that should be announced. 

 

END 

UNOFFICIAL TRANSLATION 
Although the Company pays close attention to provide English translation of the information disclosed 
in Japanese, the Japanese original prevails over its English translation in the case of any discrepancy. 


